
 

 

Sister Barbara Burrowes van Praag has passed to the Spirit World 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

How are you? 

 

In case you have not heard yet, our most cherished and beloved Sister Barbara van Praag passed to the 

Spirit World yesterday, Monday 7th April at 7:30 pm; (I think BT). Barbara became 95 in December. 

 

Incidentally, Silvio, her husband, also went to the Spirit World 20 years ago in the same month of April, I 

am told by Lorna. 

 

We are in a most interesting providential and historic time, and I felt that our Sister was too confined 

physically in her body to be able to truly take part in the opening of the CWG in Korea. So perhaps this is 

Heaven's way of offering her a better seating place under the circumstances. Naturally we will miss her 

here with us on earth. 

 

Sister Barbara's local church Pastors have already planned a 3-day vigil starting today. Due to the fact that 

many B and S will be going to Korea, we have to wait for more news about follow-up steps. I will try to 

keep you posted. 

 

Messages of condolences and so forth can be sent here, and we will pass them on. In case you might want 

to offer a donation to express your love and support for our Sister and her family, I will share with you 

later an account where you can donate to. 

 

Here is the link to join the vigil. PS: it is UK time 

 

River South Community, London, is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 

Topic: Testimonies and Prayers for Barbara van Praag Sigaar 

 

Time: 8pm to 9pm UK time, 8-10 April 

 

us02web.zoom,us/j/86841988467?pwd=8LlbJfXZL90CbCeYwWQeNrINt8Qg5r.1 

Meeting ID: 868 4198 8467 

Passcode: 640925 

 

Blessings to you all, 

 

Donna 




